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"TABLE V.

3001

Name of Benefice.

Newburn
Newcastle St. Nicholas, with

Gosforth

Quality.

Vicarage
Vicarage
Chapelry

County wherein
situate.

Northumberland
ditto
ditto

Diocese wherein
situate.

Durham
ditto
ditto

Present Patron.

S Bishop of
Carlisle.

" 13. That the patronage of the several benefices
specified in the Table VI., hereinafter set forth,
and which said patronage is now vested in the
archbishop and bishops respectively, whose names

are in the said Table VI., set opposite to the
names of the said benefices, be transferred unto
and henceforth be and remain vested in, the
Bishop of Chester and his successors.

"TABLE VI.

Name of Benefice.

Tarvin
Coppenhall ...
Wybunbury

Moleswortb
Hayton
Kinoulton
Mattersea
Owston ... ... ...

Deptford
Long Newton
Norton
Winlaton
Wolsingham
Stannington ... ...
Wooler

Quality.

Vicarage
Rectory
Vicarage

Rectory
Vicarage
Vicarage
Vicarage
Vicarage

Perpetual Curacy
Rectory
Vicarage
Rectory
Rectory
Vicarage
Vicarage

County wherein
situate.

Chester
ditto
ditto

Huntingdon
Nottingham

ditto
ditto

Lincoln

Durham
ditto
ditto
ditto
ditto

Northumberland
ditto

Diocese wherein
situate.

Chester
ditto
ditto

Ely
Lincoln

ditto
ditto
ditto

Durham
ditto
ditto
ditto
ditto
ditto
ditto

Present Patron.

f Bishop of
f Lichfield.

•

Archbishop of
YorkJL Ullk»

•
-

Bishop of
T*ln I'll JimU Ui Ait* 111*

4

" H. That the patronage of the chapel of Prost-
erley, within the said parish of Stanhope, which
patronage is now vested in the Rector of Stanhope,
and which, upon the next avoidance of the said
rectory, will, under the provisions of the sixth
section of ' The Stanhope and Wolsingham Rec-
tories Act, 1858,' become vested in the Bishop of
Durham and his successors, be, upon the next
avoidance of the said rectory of Stanhope, trans-
ferred to, and thenceforth remain vested in, the
Bishop of Chester and his successors.

"15. That the patronage of the chapelry of
Thornley, in the parish of Wolsingham, in the
county and diocese of Durham, which patronage is
now vested in the Rector of Wolsingham, and
which, upon the next avoidance of the said rectoiy,
will, under the provisions of the sixth section of
' The Stanhope and Wolsingham Rectories Act,
1858,'become vested in the Bishop of Durham

and his successors, be, upon the next avoidance of
the said rectory of Wolsingham, transferred to,
and thenceforth remain vested in, the Bishop of
Chester and his successors.

" 16. That the patronage of the perpetual curacy
of Arlecdon, in the county of Cumberland, and in
the diocese of Carlisle, which said patronage is
now vested in the Bishop of Chester, be trans-
ferred unto, and henceforth be and remain vested
in, the Bishop of Carlisle and his successors.

" 17. That the patronage of the several bene-
fices specified in the Table VII., hereinafter set
forth, which said patronage is now vested in the
bishops of the sees, the names of which are in the
said Table VII., respectively set opposite to the
names of the said benefices be transferred to, and
henceforth be and remain vested in, the Bishop of
Lichfield and his successors.

"TABLE VII.

Name of Benefice.

Castleton

Chellaston ...
Melbourne ...

Newton Wold ...

Quality.

Vicarage

Perpetual Curacy
Vicarage

Rectory

County wherein
situate.

Derby

ditto
ditto

Lincoln

Diocese wherein
situate.

Lichfield

ditto \
ditto J

Lincoln

Present Patron.

Bishop of Chester.

Bishop of Carlisle.

Bishop of Durham.


